
From: BIERBAUER, CHARLES <BIERBAU@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2016 9:16:55 AM
Subject: Ambassador Haley

Please convey my congratulations to Governor Haley on the announcement of her selection to be 
Ambassador to the United Nations. An important post at a critical time for this nation’s role in an 
apprehensive world.
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